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The Queen Square Family Health Team 
Board and Queen Square Doctors Executive
are pleased to announce the appointment 
of Steven Sheldrick as the Chief Executive 
Officer for Queen Square Family Health 
Organization (FHO) and Family Health Team
(FHT). A little about Steve: As a healthcare 
leader, he brings a wealth of experience and 
knowledge, complemented with skills in 
financial management, quality improvement, communication and
an honours degree in human resources and marketing. He was an
elected board member and served as the President of the Ontario
Medical Group Managers Association (OMGMA) for 3 years and
remains an active member of the Association of Family Health
Teams (AFHTO).   Steven loves Primary Care and believes it is the
cornerstone for healthcare in the province. He also believes in
inspiring others to be the best that they can be, and he is honoured
to join the team at Queen Square. 

WELCOME!



HOLIDAY HOURS
Rest assured, we will continue to be available to our patients
throughout this Holiday Season! The ONLY day our office is

closed is Christmas Day. Please refer to
our website queensquare.ourmd.ca for a full list of hours.

MASKS

Masks continue to be
mandatory in our
office in order to

protect yourself and
others. We appreciate
your understanding.

PRESCRIPTIONS

Please be advised
that the turnaround
time for any renewal
request is five days. 

COVID VACCINES &
FLU SHOTS

Both are available in
our office. Please call

us to schedule an
appointment! 

LAB
You can get your

bloodwork done in
our office with a

requisition from one
of our Physicians.

Please call our office
to book an

appointment!

DON'T FORGET!

BOOKING 
APPOINTMENTS

 You can also book an
appointment with your physician
using our online booking system!

https://patient.medeohealth.com/
booking/queen-square-doctors



 
 

Reminder that you can continue to access our Cold & Flu Clinic for
your cold and flu related illnesses. Please call (905)453-1453 x400

or visit www.queensquarefht.ca to book an appointment. Hours
may vary through the Holiday Season so please visit the website

for further details. 

COLD AND FLU CLINIC

We would like to wish our patients a wonderful Holiday
Season! May the new year be full of peace, joy 

and prosperity.


